
Subject: Support for the OADL Legislative E:orts to Strengthen Dental Laboratory Standards 

 

Dear Chair Nosse and Committee members, 

I am writing to urge you to support House Bill 2594 relating to dental laboratory standards. 

House Bill 2594 will ensure increased accountability, transparency, and improved patient safety. 

House Bill 2594 provides for transparency and disclosure of the materials used in dental 
restorations, ensuring that dentists are receiving the safe and approved materials that they have 
prescribed for their patients.  

Your support for House Bill 2594, will ensure greater transparency and accountability for all dental 
laboratories and that dental laboratories operate under sound educational and professional 
standards, resulting in better patient care.  

We urge your support of this important initiative will help advance the profession of dental 
technology in a meaningful way. 

I would welcome the opportunity to discuss this matter and would be happy to answer any 
questions you may have. 

Respectfully yours, 

 

Charles Banh 
Ceramics West Dental Lab 


